
From: Renee Nolan
To: Lucy Morrison
Subject: Barn and bowl
Date: Monday, November 18, 2019 9:11:24 AM

Dear Commissioners,
I see that Barn and Board are asking for review of their takeout window which was denied originally. I hope
you will deny this request as they ignored your first orders and proceeded to install said window and had the
audacity to open it. I understand that an Oak Bluffs select person happened by and saw it in use.  It is
shameful and underhanded for this to be done in my opinion. I know from a friend that the operators of the
bowling alley ignore many requests such as placing trash receptacles near adjacent residences and
emptying them at the ungodly hour of 5:45 routinely. Shame on them.
Please stick to your original orders and prohibit the use of the offending takeout window. 
Thanks for listening. I am an Oak Bluffs native who lives a nearby (nee Surprenant).
Respectfully,
Renee Nolan
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